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Proposed by: Tammy Mackey 
 
Location of Change 
Overview 1.10.2.2, second paragraph 
 
Proposed Change: 
Original wording: 
 
The party responsible for the action will prepare and e-
mail a memorandum to the NOAA Fisheries point of contact 
responsible for activities at that dam which describes the 
action, UPA or BiOp measure addressed, how the action may 
impact fish, and how the action has been designed to 
minimize impacts.  NOAA Fisheries will provide concurrence 
or recommended changes in an e-mail response.  This 
coordination process is described in a letter to Brigadier 
General Carl A. Strock from Brian J. Brown, U.S. Dept. of 
Commerce, NOAA, National Marine Fisheries Service, dated 
June 5, 2001.  A copy of this letter is available from the 
District Biologist. 
 
Change to read as follows: 
The party responsible for the action will prepare, and e-mail, a memorandum to the 
NOAA Fisheries point of contact responsible for activities at that dam.  The 
memorandum will: describe the action, UPA or BiOp measure addressed; how the action 
may impact fish; and how the action has been designed to minimize impacts.  NOAA 
Fisheries will provide concurrence or recommended changes in an e-mail response.  This 
coordination process is described in a letter to Brigadier General Carl A. Strock from 
Brian J. Brown, U.S. Dept. of Commerce, NOAA, National Marine Fisheries Service, 
dated June 5, 2001.  A copy of this letter is available from the District Biologist. 
 
Reason for Change: 
Breaks up run-on sentences. 
 
Comments from others: 
 
Record of Final Action: 
Language changed as proposed. 
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